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07/06/2024  19:30:372024/1488/P COMMNT Beryl Lerman The planning for turning a front garden into parking space is not only extremely environmentally detrimental, 

causing possible local flooding and lack of natural vegetation .It is also irresponsible to void some current 

parking spaces for the residents of Goldhurst Terrace who have chosen not to tear up their front gardens 

.Parking spaces will be reduced even further with some additional building work on the project opposite 259 

that is very likely 

to produce even more cars.

Page 17 of 29


